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EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF KOREA
OTTAWA

Ottawa, March 6, 1995

Excellency,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of Your Excellency's Note of today's date,
which reads as follows:

(See Note from Canada of March 6, 1995)

I have further the honour to inform Your Excellency, on behalf of the Government of the
Republic of Korea, that the above proposal of the Government of Canada is acceptable to the
Government of the Republic of Korea and to confirm that Your Excellency's Note and this Note
in reply, which is equally authentic in English and Korean, are regarded as constituting an
agreement between the two Governments on this matter, which enters into force on the date of
this Note in reply.

I avail myself of this opportunity to extend to Your Excellency the assurances of my
highest consideration.
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Kee Bock Shin
Ambassador Extraordinary
and Plenipotentiary of

the Republic of Korea

His Excellency André Ouellet
Minister of Foreign Affairs
Canada



